
RILEY ELEMENTARY 

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

December 7, 2016  

This week’s theme: November Student of the Month 

Dear Families, 

Every month, we recognize one student from each class who has demonstrated strong academics and 

behavior.  The students are nominated by their classroom teachers.  The nomination is read at a Student of 

the Month assembly.  The students have their pictures taken, which are displayed in our school and on the 

web site.   

We, as a faculty, feel it is important to recognize the achievements of our students.  Our young people work 

very hard every day and doing some incredible things.  Most importantly, they are growing each and every 

day.  Their knowledge is growing, their ability to problem solve is growing, their confidence is growing, and 

their potential is growing.  It is wonderful that we get to pause once every month to recognize this growth and 

accomplishment in a more formal way. 

Thanks to all the parents and family members who were able to join us at this past Student of the Month 

assembly.  We would love for you to discuss with your children what it means to be a Student of the Month 

and how they can work hard and show perseverance to eventually become a Student of the Month 

themselves.   

While there are so many students who deserve our congratulation at Riley, here are the few that were 

identified as outstanding scholars for the month of November: 

Heidi Zavala 

Abel Alcantara 

Gilberto Menchaca 

Chaila Garcia Avila 

Ilisapesi Tukutau 

Stephan Mapa 

Jose Luis Rojas 

Angel Hernandez 

Joshua Hagar 

Annabella O’Campo 

Brandon Martinez 

Zayra Hernandez Mayorga 

Francisco Silva 

Fehoko Satini 

Jannah Abdi-Daad 

Maryan Vatuvei 

Javier Alvarez 

Isaac Evangelista 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Martin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIND AND LIKE US ON FACEBOOK! 

https://www.facebook.com/RileySLC/  


